
Submitter: Ellen Fallihee 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3681 

Our energy transmission system is inadequate to meet the moment.  We need an 

updated system to allow for sustainable power sources and reduce use of fossil fuel.  

This is also a security issue in my opinion. 

 

Thank You 

Ellen Fallihee 


